


 

 

 
 

  
Dolores High School Parents and Students:   
 
Please join us for our high school orientation on Tuesday, 
August 25th.  This is a great opportunity to meet your teachers 
and learn what is planned for this school year at Dolores 
Secondary School.   Student class schedules will be available 
and registration questions will be answered at orientation.    
Reminder to wear your mask and practice social distancing at 
orientation. School clubs, activities, and services will be 
represented in the school commons/cafeteria and main gym: 
 

 
FCA 
FFA 

Theater Troupe 
Athletics & Activities 

Schedules/Registration 
Booster Club 

Student Government 
Food Services 

FOR Club 
Health Clinic 

Technology Department 
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